
Agenda 11/19 

 

1.  Keith Avary is the 5th manager for the winter season.   
He will be the 5th manager. 
 

2. Draft day is 12/5.  Agreed 
 

3. Five teams with 14/15 roster sizes.  How many have indicated 
that they want to leave early or are taking an extended vacation?  
I thought we might have had 84 players and might want 6 teams, 
I miscounted and there will be 5.  
 

4. With 5 teams we need to notify the league who has priority in 
the pool, bye team players, pool players or all of them have the 
same status.  Pool 
 

5. What bills do we have coming and how much; insurance, field 
rental, etc. You and I have talked about it and we are in good 
shape. 
 

6. How are we doing on sponsors? We will probably get a new one, 
Hooters, and lose 2. 

  

7. If too many players indicate that they do not want to play for a 
particular manager, do we have to rescind that rule and allow no 
one to opt out?  The remedy could be trades that could be 
extended for up to 2 weeks into the season.  Or, if a player has 
not notified the manager personally then they should be eligible 
to be drafted by that manager. We decided, after much 



discussion, that we will NOT exclude anyone from being drafted 
by any manager. 
 

8. Rule clarification – the pitcher must have control of the ball to 
stop the play, and if a runner is advancing to the next base he will 
attain that base.  The play will stop when the pitcher has control 
of the ball in the mound area or the ball goes into the screen, the 
pitcher must be close by i.e.; he cannot be backing up a base.   
 

9. Why does Ray Sullivan get a designated runner when he plays in 
the outfield and also plays in the Whaccs which require that you 
run?  I have told Isreal Torrez that he can have a designated 
runner, he plays in the infield.  Why does Dane Teagno have a 
runner and can he pitch again?  Ray has to run, Isreal has to run 
and Dane can pitch.  Further, those who have a runner can play 
any defensive position.  
 

10. It has been suggested that all players over 80 not be 
charged the fee.  NO 
 

11. Does anyone belong to an organization that I could speak 
to about softball? 
 

12. Lets have a one pitch tournament either before the draft or 
after Christmas. They want one but cannot decide when. 
 

13. When we order shirts lets make them distinctive in colors; 
such as, red, orange and light colors.  It up to the managers. I got 
laughed at for this one. 
 



Additional items: 

Bats must be approved for the little field and we will weed out the 
unused bats to lighten the load.  We will develop an identification 
method. 

 

Bryan and Keith will have help during the draft and will forfeit their 4th 
round draft choice.  However, both Craig and Dennis will be eligible to 
be drafted by any of the managers. 

 

The winter league will start on 1/2 which is a Thursday. 

 

The league remains $75 with an extra shirt at $15. 


